City of Calmar
Special Meeting, Tuesday April 7, 2015

Mayor Frana called the meeting to order at 5:05 p.m. on Tuesday, April 7, 2015 at Calmar City Hall.

Present were: Zweibahmer, Kleve and Schissel. Also present were Don Kelly and Terry Buenzow from
Hawkeye and Tom Madden from SHE Engineering from Mason City.

Mr. Madden was present to share information regarding the recent changes in the DNR regulations
regarding ammonia and e-coli discharge and how these changes relate to the Calmar lagoon. He

outlined what he does for his company and answered questions.

This was strictly an informational meeting and the meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.

Keith Frana, Mayor

ATTEST:
Michele Elsbernd, City Clerk




